
ST LEVAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 
BULLETIN 14  5TH JANUARY 2023 

 Thursday 5th January 2023 

Dear parents,   

 

Happy New Year to you all, with a wish that 2023 will be another fantastic year at St 

Levan school! I hope you all have enjoyed the Christmas break and you are fully 

energised for the new spring term.    

 

Looking forward, we have planned a variety of after school clubs focusing on 

confidence, individuality and self-esteem.  Once again, the overwhelmingly excellent 

cooking club delivered by Tasha will continue on a Thursday each week. 

 

As always Miss Finch and Miss Ferguson have been busy planning an enormous 

amount of exciting learning experiences for Spring and each class's termly overview is 

available for you all to see on the school website - a highlight will be the visit to school 

from the Cornish Caretaker’s show on the 31st of January telling the Cornish story of 

communications.   

 

All the best,  

 

Mr Mark Francis - Head Teacher 
 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

Friday 6th January 

 Little Levans session 1.30pm - 2.45pm 
Tuesday 10th January    

 Year 5 & 6 Swimming 
Monday 16th January 

 Clubs commence this week 

Whole School Attendance for the 

Autumn Term  

92% 
Please be mindful that good attendance is vital 

for learning for all of our children. The national 

minimum expectation is set at 96%. Please help us 

achieve this on a daily basis and support your 

child’s learning. 

Lunch Money Information 

 

All Reception and KS1 children 
(Choughs) are entitled to free 
school meals. For KS2 children 
(Puffins) the cost of lunch is £2.50 
per day with a 5 for 4 offer if 
school lunches are bought for 
each day in the same week. It 
would really help us if you could 
pay promptly for school lunches. 
Thank you. 

 

Bank Transfer details: 

NatWest Bank 

CC St Levan Community Primary 

Sort code: 60-21-37  

Account no: 56592906 

Please use LUNCH followed by your 

child’s name as the reference.  




